
 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 36(3) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Prof AC van Vollenhoven
Archaetnos
179 Blackwood Street
Arcadia
Pretoria
0083

SAHRIS Site: 382631
 

Thank you for the application for a retrospective permit for the relocation of graves that occured in 2021.
Retrospective permits are not granted. Additionally, the graves are not protected by the National Heritage
Resources Act, Act 25 of 1999 (NHRA) as they are not older than 60 years. No permit is therefore required in
terms of the NHRA. This case will be closed. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

 
________________________________________
Natasha Higgitt
Manager: Development Applications Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: https://sahris.org.za/node/382676
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